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Reminder - 2021 Membership

To date, 48 homeowners are members of the Association des propriétaires du Lac à la
Truite (APLT) for the year 2021. Homeowners who have not yet joined the APLT can do
so directly online at the Association des propriétaires website: aplt.ca.
 
The annual membership fee is $20.
 
The suggested contribution for fish stocking per property is $50. Please note that
any amount you wish to contribute will be greatly appreciated.
 
Thank you for your support.
 
APLT Facebook page
 
The Board of Directors has decided to close the APLT's Facebook page due to its
inactivity. The APLT website and email are the platforms used for communication.
 
Boating Safety Regulations
 
When navigating on a body of water, you must be very familiar with the regulations that
apply to boating and know all about safe and responsible boating practices.
 
To find out more, read the Safe Boating Guide published by Transport Canada.
 
Don't forget to affix the stickers to all your boats (motorized and non-motorized).
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